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The Canadian Labour Economics Forum (CLEF) will hold its annual Conference on 
Labour Economics in Banff on May 30th, 2019 one day ahead of the CEA’s Annual 
Conference. The keynote speaker is Kelly Bedard from University of California, 
Santa Barbara. 

Individuals wishing to present a paper should submit it by January 13, 2019. 
Extended abstracts will be considered. Submissions should be sent to: 
aferrer@uwaterloo.ca. Please note CLEF 2019 Conference Submission in the 
subject line. The announcement of accepted papers will be made the week of 
February 1st, ahead of the 2019 CEA conference submission deadline. Authors 
whose papers could not be accepted are invited to resubmit to the CEA 
conference.  

Miana Plesca from University of Guelph, Tammy Schirle from Wilfrid Laurier 
Univeristy, and Ana Ferrer from University of Waterloo, will compose the Program 
Committee.   

 

CLEF is a network of scholars and policy practitioners 
interested in mantaining a Forum to discuss and support 
Canadian labour research and is currently managed by a 

board of interested members 

Visit us on-line https://clef.uwaterloo.ca/  

Follow @CLEForum 
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https://twitter.com/CLEForum

